Elk Stream Ranch Property Owners Association

Board of Directors

 Special Meeting

August 14, 2005

The Board of Directors of the Elk Stream Ranch Property Owners Association (ESRPOA) conducted a special meeting on Sunday, August 14, 2005 at the Elk Stream home of Jim Fritz to elect officers and appoint committees.  The members convened at 5:00 p.m. and called the meeting to order at 5: 05 p.m. (MDT).  The Directors attending included Jim Fritz, newly elected to the Board on August 13th, Keith Payden, and Louise Lawson.

The Directors elected:


Keith Payden


President


Jim Fritz


Vice President


Louise Lawson

Secretary/Treasurer

The Directors appointed:


Odin Christensen

Assistant Treasurer

The Directors appointed the Design Review Committee (DRC) as follows:


Jim Fritz, Chairman


Barry Stone


Keith Payden

Tom Brown

John Zusy

The Directors appointed the Property Management Committee (PMC) as follows:


Barry Stone, Chairman


Richard Risk


Philip Walters


Odin Christensen

 
Louise Lawson

Louise Lawson will obtain signature cards from the bank for the officers.

Keith Payden will prepare a tentative meeting schedule for the Board.  He will also make arrangements for a conference calling system which will be invoiced to the ESRPOA.  In addition, Keith Payden will follow-up with John Zusy regarding the proposed legal review of the ESRPOA’s documents.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m. (MDT).

Respectfully submitted,

Louise Lawson, Secretary/Treasurer

